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A Message From 
Your KVCC President 

Hello Residents, 

I hope you all had a good Thanksgiving. 
Ready or not, the holidays are here! I 
don’t know about you, but I am excited 
for the holiday season and all that comes 
with it such as cooler temperatures, the 
holiday parties, spending time with fami-
ly, friends and hopefully enjoying some 
time off. The Holiday Decorating Con-
test will be held again this year. Judging 
will be on December 20th, so don’t delay 
on the decorating. 

For your Knollwood Village Civic Club 
board, this is the time of year we report 
to you the status of our club’s finances, 
security and other initiatives and/or chal-
lenges throughout the year. I am very 
proud of the work and time given volun-
tarily by members of our community to 
support our neighborhood and the civic 
club. Without them, there would be no 
security, no deed restriction adherence, 
no beautification and no communication 
(i.e., this newsletter, our website, etc.).  

I also want to thank all of the residents 
who have generously supported the clubs 
efforts financially. If you can’t volunteer 
your time, we hope you will at least back 
us with your dues contributions. It ap-
pears that even in a year where we asked 
all of you to contribute to help us replace 
our degrading neighborhood signs, we 
still managed to achieve pretty close to 
the same revenue as we did in 2014. 
That is a great display of support from 
all of you and I personally thank each of 
you that reached a little deeper into your 
pockets to support the new neighbor-
hood signs.  

Looking back at our goals for the year, 
we did well: 

 Dues collection—match or exceed. 
We are close to matching. 

 Do a makeover on our website. We 
did and there is more to come in 
2016. 

 Improve communications between 
the Civic Club and its residents. 
Email updates, web updates, newslet-
ter articles, etc. 

 Continued review and assessment of 
our Security Patrols. This year we 
were much more proactive in adding 
or changing patrols/hours to respond 
to crime patterns. We did more 
nightshifts and weekends in 2015 
than in the last several years com-
bined. 

 Grow our advertising business with 
our newsletter. We did by ~$600 and 
hope to improve even more in 2016.  

 Replace our 2 crumbling neighbor-
hood signs on Buffalo and  
Braeswood. We did it. 

 Continued improvement on our own 
back-end processes. This is the one 
area that I feel like we didn’t make as 
much progress as hoped, but I know 
it will be on the 2016 checklist! 

One other unexpected event that hap-
pened this year was the Free Press Sum-
mer Fest that came to NRG Park due to 
unexpected flooding at Eleanor Tinsley 
Park during the Memorial Day holiday. 
While the weekend event was an incon-
venience to some of our residents, the 
Civic Club was able to negotiate a nice 
donation of $20,000. The board has had 
discussions on how to use some of those 
funds, but it has yet to finalize any details. 

All in all, I think it’s been a successful 
2015 for the neighborhood. I want to 
thank all the board members and residents 
who have educated and supported me 
during my tenure as President of the 
KVCC for the last 3 years. I will not be 
running for re-election in January 2016. It 
is my desire to stay involved as a board 
member, but I am stepping aside in the 
spirit of giving others an opportunity to 
maintain and improve our neighborhood 
with new perspectives. I encourage every-
one to come to the Neighborhood General 
Meeting on January 28th to vote on the 
next great slate of officers. I also want to  

mailto:advertise@knollwoodvillagecc.org
http://www.knollwoodvillage.org/advertise
http://www.knollwoodvillage.org
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ADVERTISER NOTICE – Knollwood Village does 
not endorse nor recommend the advertisers in this news-
letter. Before contracting for service, check references 
and recommendations from independent sources. 

Beautification Update 
At the Residents General Meeting in September, a presentation 
was delivered on an overall master plan that the Beautification 
Committee put together over many months. Since this plan was 
originated by a few board members (vs all), the board wanted to 
give residents a high level plan/design, to provide proposed phas-
es, cost estimates and most importantly, an opportunity to provide 
feedback on the idea of beautifying the esplanades that surround 
much of our neighborhood on Buffalo Speedway and S. Braes-
wood. For those of you that were unable to attend, the full 29 slide 
PowerPoint presentation is available on our website’s main page, 
but here are some key facts: 

 The Civic Club adopted 8 esplanades (2 on S. Braeswood, 6 on
Buffalo Speedway) back in 1978 and by all accounts has been
maintaining them (mowing grass, edging, minimal landscaping
and tree trimming ). Of course, our 2 neighborhood signs reside here.

 The board also purchased several water meters in the same year
with the purpose of irrigating the esplanades. Currently, 7 of the
8 esplanades have meters installed.

 In 1989, Civic Club received approval to install the 2 esplanade
signs that were replaced earlier this year.

 The city provides water free of charge in esplanades but does
have stringent requirements for sprinkler systems in an effort to
keep water usage down such as requiring rain sensing equip-
ment.

 In short, the plan proposed includes at least 2 landscaped beds
around each neighborhood sign (to compliment them), to irri-
gate all esplanades and to perform tree maintenance (trimming)
as needed. While additional cost estimates were still being col-
lected at the time of the meeting, it was obvious to all that the
investment and effort was significant and that it would need to
be done in phases, which was also proposed. However, the gen-
eral idea to proceed with some level of beautification of our
esplanades was strongly supported – just as the replacement of
the neighborhood signs were.

 The board has since discussed the topic further and did make
some initial decisions, but prior to any work being done, some
additional estimates, design strategies and risks are being re-
searched and considered as part of our due diligence. The com-
mittee will continue to investigate these things and re-present
any new information at the January Residents meeting. The
board will revisit the topic as well.

President, from front 

encourage other residents to step up and become involved in the 
club. We are currently running the club with less than 20 volun-
teers which is ~2% of the residents in the community. The great-
est resource Knollwood Village has is the human resource. 
Please get involved. The more of us there are, the less we collec-
tively have to do individually and the stronger we’ll be.  

Help us keep Knollwood Village strong! Happy Holidays! 

Scott J Rose 

Corner Lots and Visibility 
Concerns have been raised regarding the issue of visibility and 
traffic issues at corner lots in our neighborhood. Following is a 
brief discussion from the ACC about visibility. 

Each of the sections of Knollwood Village has a similar set of 
Deed Restrictions that regulate how the property can be used and 
developed. Corner lots however, have an additional restriction 
that must be observed; that of maintaining a visibility triangle at 
the street corner. 

The deed restriction states: 

“No fence, wall, hedge or shrub planting which obstructs sight 
lines at elevations between 2 and 6 feet above the roadways shall 
be placed or permitted to remain on any corner lot within the 
triangular area formed by the street property lines and a line 
connecting them at points 25 feet from the intersection of the 
street lines, or in the case of a rounded property, form the inter-
section of the street property lines extended. The same sight-line 
limitation shall apply on any lot within ten (10) feet from the in-
tersection of a street property line with the edge of a driveway or 
alley pavement. No tree shall be permitted to remain within such 
distances of such intersections unless the foliage line is main-
tained at sufficient height to prevent obstructions of such sight 
lines.” 

It is important to note that this requirement is not measured from 
the curb but rather from the property line which is typically 16’ 
from the face of the curb along the street edges of the lot. For 
most lots this means that a triangle formed by measuring 41 feet 
from the face of the curb along both streets needs to be kept clear 
of obstructions by plants, hedges or walls. 

There are presently many lots in Knollwood that do not conform 
to these restrictions: the result of which can be a traffic hazard for 
the residents as well as a source of liability for the non-
conforming lots. Complying with the deed restrictions is the re-
sponsibility of each homeowner regardless of the condition of 
the plantings when the lot was purchased. If you are an owner  
of a corner lot, please survey your yard and make sure you prop-
erty is in compliance with the restriction. If you are uncertain, 
please contact any member of the Architectural Control Commit-
tee for clarification. 

The City Attorney’s office has a Deed Restriction Enforcement 
Team which will work with neighborhoods to make sure that 
Deed Restrictions are obeyed and public safety is maintained. 
Anyone who feels a property is in violation of a deed re-
striction can report their concerns to 311, by calling the Deed 
Restriction Hotline at 832-393-6333 or by submitting a DEED 
RESTRICTION COMPLAINT FORM to the City of Houston 
Legal Department, Neighborhood Services Section. You may 
file this electronically at http://www.houstontx.gov/legal/dr-
complaint.html or you may access the written form at the same 
website to complete and mail to the city. 

It is also important to note that in addition to the deed restrictions, 
the City of Houston also has an ordinance requiring that visibility 
triangles be maintained within sub-divisions (§42-161) and can 
act to clear or remove non-compliant vegetation and place a lien 
on your property to pay for related costs. 

Knollwood Village Architectural Control Committee 

http://www.houstontx.gov/legal/dr-complaint.html
http://www.houstontx.gov/legal/dr-complaint.html
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Development Along South Main Street 
If you drive along South Main, you have probably noticed that 
there is a lot of construction activity along South Main from 
Old Spanish Trail south to the 610 Loop.  

As a bit of background, general redevelopment of Main Street 
is spearheaded by The Main Street Coalition. This coalition 
represents both public and private stakeholders. The area re-
ferred to as the Main Street Corridor runs from Buffalo Bayou, 
south through downtown, midtown, the museum district and 
ends at 610. A company named The Goodman Corporation was 
selected by the Coalition to coordinate the master planning  
efforts within this corridor.  

In August 2014, city council voted to create a “Stadium Park 
Redevelopment Authority” (SPRA). The SPRA is a six-member 
board that seeks donations to bankroll beautification projects 
such as new signage and better open space maintenance along 
the Main Street corridor leading up to NRG Stadium. The rede-
velopment authority is an extension of two neighborhood 
groups - the South Main Alliance and the Main Street Coalition 
- that have long focused on traffic and beautification issues 
along the Main Street corridor, which includes the Texas Medi-
cal Center, the Museum District and NRG Stadium. These 
groups were the ones who planted the trees (500 of them) lining 
South Main Street between Brays Bayou and the South Loop.  

Here is what we know so far about the construction in progress 
along this corridor: 

 At 8700 South Main, near Old Spanish Trail, a 5 story apart-
ment complex called Haven at Main is being constructed. Our
city council member, Larry Green, consulted with the devel-
oper (Guefen Development Co.) and the SPRA to ensure that
this apartment building is consistent with the goals of both
the city and SPRA for the beautification and improvement of
the South Main Corridor.

 Further south at 9300 S. Main, close to Murworth, a Holiday
Inn Express and Suites is under construction. Completion is
scheduled for May 2016.

 At the intersection of South Main and Buffalo Speedway,
behind Starbucks, the old hotel and dilapidated strip center
have been demolished. This site is owned by Frank Liu and
there are a lot of rumors as to what he plans to develop on
this site, but no official announcements have been made.
Speculations include another townhome development and
also a mixed development of residential and commercial use.

We will continue to monitor developments on S. Main. Keep 
tuned for news as we learn more! 

Your Knollwood Village Civic Club will  

be sponsoring a  

holiday decorating contest again this year. 

LOWE’S GIFT CARDS WILL BE AWARDED FOR: 

First place - $100 

Second place - $50 

Third place - $25 

THERE IS ALSO RECOGNITION  

FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

Most Creative 

Best Color Scheme 

Most Traditional 

Start your planning now, decorating deadline is 

December 21st!! 
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FALL UPDATE: Braeswood Place 
Mothers of Young Children (BPMOYC) 
We are off to a great Fall! We learned tips for taking photos and 
how to easily take photos from Instagram to a Chatbook. Thanks 
to Judy Le for hosting and teaching us all her great tips. We had a 
great night preparing wonderful dinners for our families’ at 
Dream Dinners Bellaire. Thank you to Margaret Pinkston for  
organizing the event. Our families had a wonderful time at our 
annual Halloween party. The kids enjoyed face painting, a 
bounce house, pumpkin decorating and delicious Jet’s Pizza. A 
huge thank you to Jet’s Pizza for  donating 20 pizzas to our  
event. Thank you to Jennifer Johnson with Here We Grow Again 
for helping to sponsor this event as well. Lastly, thank you to 
Amber Blossom, Lindsay Colvin, Roopa Gondipalli and Yan 
Dang for  organizing this fun event. 

We had a wonderful Holiday Shopping Event with 14 vendors! 
Our members were able to shop these incredible vendors all in 
one place. Thank you to Margaret Pinkston, Julie Streich and 
Kelle Lambert for  organizing such a great event. Thanks to 
Kelle for  hosting the event in her  beautiful home. Thanks to 
Almaza Jewelers for  donating gorgeous ear r ings for  our  raf-
fle. Thanks to Kristin Horn for also donating champagne for the 
raffle in which we raised over $450 for Mark Twain’s Spark 
Park Project. The dads joined us for  a couple’s event at Top 
Golf. We enjoyed food, friends and of course golf. 

As I wind down my year as President I want to say how grateful I 
am to have held this position. I have met so many wonderful 
moms and families. We are truly blessed to live in such a family- 
friendly neighborhood. Seeing the smiles on moms’ faces when 
meeting a new friend at a Moms’ Night Out or hearing the chil-
drens’ laughter at a family event have brought me such joy! 
Thanks to everyone who helped make this year a true success. I 
am thrilled to announce our new President for 2016 will be 
Cricket DeWalch and the Vice President will be Margaret 
Pinkston. I know they will do an amazing job! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

- Mom’s Night Out at Magpies Gifts 

- Annual BPMOYC Holiday Party at Simone’s 

- Family Holiday Party 

It’s not too late to join! We are offering free membership until 
January 1st! If you are interested in joining, please contact Jody 
Martin at jodymartin1@hotmail.com 

Kristin Hamilton 

Treasurer’s Report 
Dear Neighbors, 

We should be proud of the financial accomplishments we’ve 
achieved this year; I know I am. The support for our neighborhood 
has been exceptional this year and we have you to thank. As the 
year draws to a close, let me remind you of our success. 

 There are 625 lots in Knollwood Village.

 In 2015 we received $78,784 from our residents and lot owners.

 360 homes (57.60%) contributed this year which is up by four
percent from last year.

 We met our esplanade goal of $17,585 from 256 homes contrib-
uting and completed the project this summer.

 As a neighborhood, we raised $13,189 as part of Knollwood
Village Civic Club dues from 329 homes and $44,235 for securi-
ty.

 We had an additional 92 homes contribute an additional amount
for security helping our patrol coverage and resulting in another
$3,682.

 The sums of $13,189 for KVCC dues and $47,917 came just shy
of our 2014 achievements; however, I look at this as an incredi-
ble success given the additional $17,585 contributed for the new
esplanade signs.

 Our main expenses are broken down as follows:

 74% - Security Services 

 13% - Newsletters/Postage/Dues-letters 

 9% - Landscaping Services 

 4% - Liability Insurance/Website/Small Miscellaneous 
Expenses 

We were successful this year because so many families supported 
the Knollwood Village Civic Club. Thank you all! This really 
proves that each contribution, regardless of size, adds up in the 
end. 

As we have done in the past few years, we want to collect individ-
ual family holiday donations online for Officer Perkin La Cour 
who does an outstanding job patrolling our streets, getting to know 
our families, and helping to ensure our safety. Times have become 
leaner for many this year, but again every amount helps. One hun-
dred percent of your donations will go directly to Officer La Cour, 
and the KVCC will even pick-up the online transaction fees. Last 
year more than 200 families donated, amounting in a check for 
$6,500 to brighten his holiday. Let’s give him another great year 
end! 

Office La Cour is a great man who really cares about our safety 
and wellbeing, so please join me in giving online at 
www.knollwoodvillage.org. Click on the red ‘Perkin Gift’ button 
of our home page where you can personalize a note in the card that 
goes out with the cashier’s check. 

Thank you again for your support of the Knollwood Village Civic 
Club, and have a safe and happy holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

Grant Heemer 

KVCC Treasurer 

treasurer@knollwoodvillage.org 

mailto:jodymartin1@hotmail.com
http://www.knollwoodvillage.org


T R I C I A  E B Y
R E A L T O R®

713.825.1010 DIRECT
TRICIAEBY@KW.COM

If your property is currently listed or for sale or lease, this is not intended as a solicitation of that listing.

5050 Westheimer • Suite 200 
Houston, TX 77056

K N O L L W O O D  V I L L A G E !

Happy Holidays

NOW IS  ST ILL  A  GREAT T IME  TO BUY OR SELL ! 
CALL FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS OF YOUR HOME!

5311 MAPLE
Available - Bellaire Area

2810 CHISWELL
Ready for Move-In!

3002 PRESCOTT
SOLD!

8223 LORRIE
SOLD!

3007 STANTON
SOLD!

3010 DEAL - New
 Construction Coming Soon!



© 2015 Firehouse Subs. This offer valid with coupon at participating restaurants.  
Prices and participation may vary, see restaurant for details. Limit one per customer, per visit. Not valid with any other offers.  

Exp. 12/31/2015. $2OFF 

One of your Knollwood Village neighbors 
owns Firehouse Subs West University & 

Meyerland Plaza. Please come out and show 
your support!  

3924 Bellaire Blvd. 
Houston, TX 77025 

(at intersection of Bellaire & Stella Link) 

170 Meyerland Plaza 
Houston, TX 77096 

$2 off a sub, chip and drink 
purchase 

Served steamin’ hot, and stuffed way over code, get ready to
enjoy your meatiest, cheesiest, feastiest, tastiest sub ever.

FREE Sub

Visit our tasty restaurant location at:
Firehouse Subs Blvd., 1 U.S. Hwy. Freshville, 000-000-0000

© 2014 Firehouse Subs. This offer valid with coupon at participating
restaurants. Prices and participation may vary, see restaurant for details. Limit
one per customer, per visit. Not valid with any other offers. Exp. 00/00/10.  

TM

Visit FirehouseSubs.com to order online and find your nearest location.
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Pershing Middle School 
Pershing’s band students ruled in the recent HISD All City 
Band Competition!! A total of 16 students won places in the 
All City Band, a number that topped rival schools Johnston, 
Pin Oak, and West Briar. We invite our Knollwood Village 
neighbors to spark their holiday spirit by coming out to hear 
our band and other fine arts groups strut their stuff in several 
performances during December: 

December 2: Winter  Orchestra Concer t at 6:30 pm 

December 3: Guitar  Concer t at 6:00 pm 

December 7: Winter  Choir  Concer t at 7:00 pm 

December 8: Antigone (one-act play) at 7:00 pm 

December 10: Holiday Band Concer t at 6:30 pm 

Other important dates for December: 

December 4: Ear ly Dismissal (12:55 pm) 

December 8: PTO Meeting at 6:30 in the Library 

December 21: January 1: Winter  Break 

Holiday Movie Under the Stars  
at Linkwood Park 

Take time to enjoy the season at your local park! Come out for 
HOLIDAY MOVIES UNDER THE STARS – a series of holi-
day shorts including all your favorites : Jack Frost, Merrie Melo-
dies, and Santa’s Surprise! Java Road will be ready with hot 
cocoa, coffee drinks, and sweet treats. And don’t forget the pop-
corn, sold by neighborhood kiddos! A portion of all sales benefit 
the Linkwood Park renovation efforts. Movie is FREE! 

Join us at Linkwood Park FRIDAY, December 11th at 6:30pm. 
Bring your family, friends, blankets and chairs – holiday jam-
mies welcome! Courts will be lighted for evening play. 

Visit www.houstonparksboard.org/projects/linkwood_park for 
more information on renovations at your local park.  

http://www.houstonparksboard.org/projects/linkwood_park
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KVCC Fall 2015 Security Report 

Since the previous issue of the newsletter in Septem-
ber a number of incidents have been reported to 
Smith Security. Among them were two suspicious 
person reports, a report of a lost dog, a complaint 
about unleashed dogs, a speeding vehicle report, a 
loud music complaint, an attempted home burglary, 
and three thefts from a vehicle or trailer. 

Knollwood Village residents should be aware that 
HPD has informed us that criminals sometimes 
drive vehicles with temporary paper license tags be-
cause they are difficult to read from a distance and 
they are easy to forge. If you observe unfamiliar ve-
hicles in the neighborhood bearing temporary paper 
license plates please give them extra scrutiny. 

If you notice any persons in the neighborhood who 
are behaving suspiciously please IMMEDIATELY 
call the Houston Police Department's non-
emergency phone number, which is 713-884-3131, 
and report them. After you report the suspicious per-
son(s) to HPD please call Smith Protective Services 
at 713-789-5944, and report the suspicious person(s) 
to them. It is important to call HPD and Smith be-
cause they both need to know what to watch out for. 

If, however, you see a crime in progress, such as a 
person breaking the window of a house or kicking in 
a door, then call 911, which is the City of Houston's 
emergency number, to report it. 

Knollwood Village is in Precinct 7 of the Harris 
County Constable's office. The patrol dispatch num-
ber for the Precinct 7 Constable's office is 713-643-
6602. The Houston Police Department should al-
ways be called first at their non-emergency number 
listed above, but feel free to call the Precinct 7 Con-
stable's dispatch number second. If a Constable of-
ficer happens to be patrolling in the area they may 
be able to respond to a call more quickly than a 
HPD officer patrolling further away. 

Knollwood Village Smith Incident Reports 
(September 2015 through November 2015) 

3000 block Broadmead (9/1/15 11:12 AM) - Resi-
dent reported a silver convertible speeding down the 
street. Patrol encountered the car at the Broadmead-
Lorrie intersection and followed it. The vehicle was 
a new silver or light gray BMW with a black top and 
it had temporary paper license tags. Patrol called 
HPD and gave them the license number of the 
speeding vehicle. 

3100 block Broadmead (9/4/15 11:41 AM) - Dis-
patch received a call from a resident about a loose 
dog wandering from house to house. Patrol arrived, 
and with the help of a resident, caught the dog. The 
dog was wearing a collar with a phone number that 
Patrol called and left a message. Patrol put the dog 
in the back seat of the patrol car and continued pa-
trolling. The dog's owner called and Patrol returned 
the dog to its owner. 

Hatton (9/16/15 11:04 AM) - Patrol investigated 
this street looking for the source of loud music that a 
resident on Norris had reported. The local postal car-
rier reported that loud music appeared to be coming 
from the Broadmead apartments on Main. Upon in-
vestigation Patrol determined that the loud music 
was coming from a training facility at NRG Park. 

Conway (9/22/15 10:02 AM) - Patrol observed that 
there were more cats than usual in the area. After 
stopping and asking a resident about this Patrol 
learned that a nearby resident had recently passed 
away. 

3400 block Deal (9/28/15 1:48 PM) - Dispatch 
asked Patrol to check out report of a suspicious 
young man, wearing shorts and a red and white shirt 
and wearing a black backpack, who was going door 
to door asking for work or money. Patrol located the 
man in question on Greenbush, asked him not to so-
licit in this neighborhood, and followed him as he 
left the area. 

3400 block Deal (10/1/15 7:45 AM) - Two different 
residents called to report a suspicious man walking 
down the street. The man was wearing a white shirt, 
blue pants, blue jacket, and carrying a red shoulder 
bag. Patrol located the man at Braeswood and Braes-
main walking towards the Target store and recog-
nized him as someone who frequently walks the 
streets in the area. 

8500 block Bluegate (10/2/15 1:28 PM) - Patrol 
dispatched to residence where burglar alarm had just 
been triggered. Patrol discovered that glass in the 
rear door had been broken. Resident, also alerted by 
the alarm company, arrived home a few minutes lat-
er and they discovered more broken glass on the oth-
er side of the house. Resident called HPD and filed 
an incident report. HPD suggested replacing the 
glass with high strength security glass that is very 
difficult to break. 

Cont. page 11 
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Security Report (cont’d.) 

Norris (10/05/15 2:12 PM) - Resident reported to 
Patrol that they frequently observe residents in the 
neighborhood walking with unleashed dogs which is 
prohibited by the City of Houston leash law. The resi-
dent said that while working in their garden they were 
fearful of being attacked by the unleashed dogs. Pa-
trol suggested calling HPD. 

3000 block Prescott (10/6/15 11:35 AM) - Resident 
called to report two attempted thefts from vehicles 
and one successful theft of a firearm from a vehicle. 
The thief was caught on camera during the crime 
which occurred at 5:28 AM. The male suspect was 
white, of medium build, and was wearing a cap, a 
light brown long-sleeve shirt, brown pants, and white 
tennis shoes. He also was wearing a black backpack 
and carrying a 20 to 30 inch long skateboard. Patrol 
advised resident to call HPD. 

2900 block Ashwood (11/5/15 9:01 AM) - Resident 
reported to Dispatch that they had discovered a 
screen missing from one of the windows on their 

house. The resident was not sure if the screen had 
been stolen or was never installed when the windows 
had been worked on recently. Patrol investigated and 
suggested the resident call the window company to 
install the missing screen. 

3400 block Castlewood (11/16/15 9:00 AM) - Yard 
worker reported to Patrol that while he and two co-
workers were working in the back yard of the resi-
dence that someone stole equipment from his trailer. 
A string trimmer, leaf blower, and tree trimmer were 
taken. Patrol advised him to call HPD to report the 
crime. 

3400 block Norris (11/19/15 8:42 AM) - Patrol was 
flagged down by a resident who reported that their 
vehicle was entered and their gym bag was ran-
sacked. The clothes in the gym bag were dumped 
out, but the thief stole the bag and a brand new pair 
of tennis shoes. HPD had not yet been notified, but 
the resident was planning to call them later that day.  
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Odds & Ends 

Christmas Decoration Contest 

Awards for 1st, 2nd & 3rd place, show your spirit, have your 
home decked out by December 20th. 

   

The next neighborhood residents meeting is Thursday, Janu-
ary 28th, 2016 at 6:30pm. 

Location: Bethany Methodist Church, 3507 Linkwood Dr., 
Room 42/43. Pa`rk in back of church.  

   

December 2015 through Spring 2016 NRG Park Upcom-
ing Outdoor Events Schedule 

Currently appears to be no outdoor events planned near us. Go to 
www.nrgpark.com/events for more info. 

   

Do you have a new neighbor? Let our Welcoming Commit-
tee know! Contact Annemieke at jl5607@aol.com with the 
home address.  

   

Stay in the loop with neighborhood news, sign up for im-
portant neighborhood notifications at 
www.knollwoodvillage.org , click on “Email List,” enter 
info and subscribe. 

   

REMINDER – Our trash day is THURSDAY each week.  
 

HEAVY TRASH is the 3rd Monday of each month.  
Remember your ODDS & EVENS.  

Tree Waste is collected on ODD months and Junk Waste is 
collected on EVEN months. 

RECYCLING is every other Thursday.  

   

Braeswood Place Mothers of Young Children (BPMOYC) 

Interested in Joining a local Mother’s Group? These groups are 
a great way to connect with other moms, buy/sell items, find a 
great playgroup, participate in fun social activities, get helpful 
referrals, and more! 

 Below is a list of many of the benefits the group offers: 

 The ever-popular Yahoo Group (find a nanny, recommen-
dation for a pediatrician, great pre-school, kid-friendly res-
taurant, etc.)  

 Playgroups  

 Bi-Monthly Meetings with great speakers  

 Moms Night Out social events throughout the year  

 Spring and Fall Couples Parties  

 Community Service Projects  

 Kid-friendly events such as Playdates at the Little Gym, 
Halloween Party, Easter Egg Hunt and more 

 Babysitting Co-Op  

 Mommy Meals for new moms  

 “Best of List” with doctors, bakeries, handymen, landscap-
ers, and much more!  

Go to https://www.bigtent.com/groups/bpmoyc for more 
info or contact Jody Martin at jodymartin1@hotmail.com  

 

St. Luke’s  

Presbyterian Church 

713.667.6531 

8915 Timberside Dr.

(77025) 

St. Luke’s Presbyterian Church 
Rev. William S. Harbison, Pastor 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m.    Worship 10:00 a.m. Fellowship 11:00 a.m. 

Sunday School for adults, children, and youth begins at 9 a.m. 

Worship at 10:00 a.m. blends contemporary and more traditional 
music and liturgy. We hope you will join us to experience worship in 
fresh and exciting ways every Sunday!  

New Women’s Bible Study Class—WOW 
Women of the Word meets weekly on Wednesdays from 5:30-7 
p.m. Enjoy dinner, fellowship and bible study. Call the church of-
fice for more info (713.667.6531). 

Save the Date! 

 Jazz Communion, October 18 @ 10:00 a.m.  
Live jazz music by the Marvin Gaspard Trio 

 Live Nativity Wednesday, December 17 
As Christmas draws near, join us to relive the story of Jesus’ 
birth with our live nativity. Re-enactments will include narra-

tion, choir, carol singing, our nativity animals!.  

St. Luke’s Welcomes You! 

mailto:jl5607@aol.com
http://www.knollwoodvillage.org
https://www.bigtent.com/groups/bpmoyc
mailto:jodymartin1@hotmail.com


Benefits of Membership
•	Lower fees on programs 

and classes
•	Child Watch care for your 

children while you work out
•	Wide variety of group fitness 

classes
•	Free SMART Start wellness 

orientations

IT’S GOOD
TO BELONG
Join the Weekley Family YMCA

The Y offers the support you and your 
family need to learn, grow and thrive.

YMCA Mission: To put Judeo-Christian principles into practice through 
programs that build healthy spirit, mind and body for all. Everyone is welcome.

Learn more at 
ymcahouston.org/weekley-family.

text YMCAHouston 
to 41411



Our world-class cardiologists have been pioneering 

innovations in heart care ever since Dr. Michael E. DeBakey 

revolutionized heart treatment at Houston Methodist more 

than 60 years ago. We have built a legacy of leading 

cardiovascular medicine by providing patients access to 

the most advanced procedures, no matter how routine or 

complex the condition.

Take your first step toward a healthier heart. Visit 

houstonmethodist.org/heart or call 713.790.3333 

for a physician referral at one of our locations.

WE’RE LEADING HEART CARE 
SO YOU CAN LEAD A HEALTHY LIFE. 
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Date Address Street Description Notes: 

12-Sep-15 3427 Norris 
Submission for  

new construction 
Approved for  
construction 

5-Oct-15 3427 Broadmead 
Submission for  

new construction 
Approved for  
construction 

6-Nov-15 2815 Stanton 
Submission for  

new construction 
Approved for  
construction 

17-Nov-15 3003 Linkwood 
Revisions to prev. sub-

mitted  
drawings 

Approved  
for construction 

Architectural Control Committee (ACC) Activity 
Activity since the last newsletter has been minimal. Plans for four new houses have been approved. In 2015, we had 8 new home 
construction requests compared to 13 in 2014.Don’t forget – it is better to ask BEFORE you start a remodeling or renovation or 
new build if you have met the criteria established by our deed restrictions! 

The ACC can be contacted at build@knollwoodvillage.org. There is also a FAQ’s section on the civic club website. The link is 
https://knollwoodvillage.org/building.  

mailto:build@knollwoodvillage.org




 

17 

HOUSTON POLICE: 

Report suspicious activity to (713) 884-3131 

SMITH SECURITY: 
(713) 789-5944 or  
(713) 782-9617 

Emergency: 911 

All City Departments: 311 

Poison Control: (800) 222-1222 

Mayor’s Office: (713) 247-2200 

City Council: Councilmember Larry Green,  
District K 
(832) 393-3016  
districtk@houstontx.gov 

State Rep: Sarah Davis,  
District 134 
(713) 521-4474 

Animal Control 
(713) 238-9600 

Harris Co. Flood Control 
(713) 684-4197 

Recycling Service Center 
(713) 551-7355 

Street Light Replacement 
(713) 207-2222 

IMPORTANT 
PHONE NUMBERS 

mailto:districtk@houstontx.gov
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Knollwood Village Annual  
Residents Meeting 
Thursday, January 28th, 2016, 6:30pm 

Bethany Methodist Church, 3507 Linkwood Dr., Room 
42/43. Park in back of church. 

We will be conducting the annual meeting of the Knollwood 
Village Civic Club on Thursday, January 28, 2016. 

One of the items required at the annual meeting is the election of 
officers for the club. Each officer is elected to serve a three year 
term or until their successors are elected. The duties of each 
officer are detailed in the by-laws of the club which are availa-
ble upon request. Those duties are summarize below: 

President: presides at all meetings; enforces the Articles of  
Incorporation and the by-laws; decides questions of procedure 
and order; and exercises supervision of the club affairs 

Vice-President: assists the president as needed and occupies the 
chair in the absence of the president; is a member of the board or 
directors, and also of the finance committee 

Treasurer: receives all dues for the club; reports the financial 
status of the club at all club meetings; is a member of the fi-
nance committee 

Secretary: keeps true and correct records of club proceedings; 
conducts correspondence as directed by the board; takes minutes 
of club and board of director meetings 

Knollwood Village 2016 Officer Slate 

President: Brian Warwick 

Vice President: David Fitts 

Treasurer: Grant Heemer  

Secretary: Brian Gastineau 

News from Longfellow 

November was a busy month at Longfellow Elementary. Mag-
net tours were given every Thursday throughout the month of 
November and magnet applications will be due by December 
18th. Students participated in various activities on Veteran's 
Day to learn about the meaning of the day and ways they could 
honor those that have served in the military. Ms. Miller's 5th 
grade classroom delivered over 400 cards to the VA hospital to 
commemorate the day. 

Kindergarten students performed "No Turkey for Perky" on 
November 19th which was a cute musical celebration of 
Thanksgiving. On November 24th students will present the 
results from their annual Toy Survey. The Toy Survey allows 
upper grade students to put their math and research skills to use 
as they survey students about their holiday wish list and then 
analyze and compile the results. Results will be published on 
the Longfellow website if you need some ideas for the children 
in your life.  

Neighborhood Storytime for babies, toddlers and preschoolers 
continues the first Wednesday of every month at 11:30 am—
(the next one will be Wednesday December 2nd). Come bring 
your little one to the Longfellow library for stories, songs and a 
simple craft. Please bring photo ID.  

Magnet Student Performances will be the week of December 
7th-11th. Students from music, art, orchestra, band and dance 
will showcase all the amazing skills they have been learning. 
Also in December, select students will give back to the com-
munity by caroling at one of the local hospitals 

The students, faculty and staff at Longfellow wish all of our 
neighbors a safe and happy holiday! 
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Wondering what your 

 property is worth in  

today’s market? 
 

 Call  

The Mercer Team  
now for a  

FREE MARKET ANALYSIS! 
 

713-826-7274 
Why have one Realtor when  

you can have a whole team! 

 

 

 

LARRY MERCER, BROKER 

EMAIL: TheMercerTeam@yahoo.com 

www.larrymercer.com 

Metro 
2626 Richmond Ave 

Houston, TX 77098 



 

 
 

Knollwood 

Village’s website 

has it. Use it. 
www.knollwoodvillage.org 

 

Subscribe to email 

updates • Find phone 

numbers • Read your 

deed restrictions •  

Review the club  

bylaws • Pay dues • Get 

contact information •  

Follow progress of  

ongoing projects •  

Volunteer • And more 

http://www.knollwoodvillage.org



